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P.O. Box 1169, Grand Central Station, New York, NY 10163-1169 
 

	
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 
NEW YORK – May 2024 – The Hellenic University Club of New York, Inc. ("HUC”) is pleased 
to announce the continuation of its Undergraduate Scholarship Program to support and encourage 
high school seniors entering college in the 2024 – 2025 academic year. The scholarship awards 
are offered in support of deserving Greek-American students who have exemplified high scholastic 
achievement. The Organization will offer a total of three (3) awards of $4,000 each, based on 
academic achievement and financial need.  
 
The application form with detailed instructions and eligibility requirements is now available online 
at: http://www.hucnyc.com. Applications must be filled out completely, include all required 
materials and be received on or before the deadline of July 1, 2024. All eligible applicants are 
encouraged to apply.  Enclosed please find our announcement and call for applications. Please post 
it and share the information widely, so that we may reach as many students as possible.  
 
By way of our history, HUC was founded in 1918 by a group of university graduates from Greece, 
under the leadership of Dr. George Papanicolaou, to foster and promote fellowship, friendship and 
solidarity among members of Hellenic ancestry. In subsequent years, the organization expanded 
its purpose to include the establishment of scholarship and grant programs for deserving high 
school seniors and graduate students. We are proud to have awarded over $350,000 in scholarships 
to deserving Greek-American scholars. 
 
If you have further questions regarding the scholarship programs, please contact us at  
hucnyc@gmail.com. 
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